
   
High Street, Blakeney, GL15 4EB 

Telephone: 01594 510270  
Fax: 01594 510380 

e-Mail: admin@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk 
Website: www.blakeneyschool.co.uk 

 

Walmore Hill, Minsterworth, GL2 8LA 
Telephone: 01452 750373  

Fax: 01452 750373 
e-Mail: admin@walmorehill.gloucs.sch.uk 

Website: www.walmorehillschool.co.uk 

 

School Road, Pillowell, GL15 4QT 
Telephone: 01594 562244  

Fax: 01594 564945 
e-Mail: admin@pillowell.gloucs.sch.uk  
Website: www.pillowellschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Brett Stevenson 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
As you may well know, Ravenclaw Class have been receiving 
violin lessons by Mrs. Chew from Gloucestershire Music 
Academy. As we are nearing the end of our program, would 
like to invite you to a small performance during our final 
session on Tuesday 24th March at 1:45pm.   
 
You can also catch clips of our progress on our website. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss C. Fisher 
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